
 
 

Dear Skip . . . 
 

Dear Skip: 
 
Everyone’s assumption is that your orders from Dean Nail include changing the research 
culture in Accounting, returning the teaching to the (old days?) level of medal-winning 
students and first-time passers of the CPA and CMA exams.  Part of that mission will be 
accomplished when you examine the number of accounting practices run out of the first 
floor of JAG, and the number of and profits of continuing education courses taught out of 
your soon-to-be office. 
 
We wish you the best of luck with your program for change. 
 
An Optimistic Fan 


